
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR ST. PAUL’S – SUNDAY, MAY 9, 2021 
 

 
ROWCLIFFE 

 
The sincere sympathy of the congregation is extended to Perry, Randy, friends and family of  

Audrey Rowcliffe, who passed away at the Cedarwood Village Nursing Home on  
May 4, 2021 in her 102nd year.  She and her late husband Hugh were long-time members of St. Paul’s. 

Jason Smith Funeral Home 
 

 
 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
 

Jim and Anne Jackson welcomed another grandson, born May 3rd in Australia. 
Wonderful news - best wishes to all!  

  
  
 

“THESE DAYS” SUBSCRIPTION 
 

If anyone is interested in starting a subscription to “These Days” daily devotional magazine, please contact 
the office to make those arrangements.  The cost of a two-year subscription is $26.24 for regular size print 

and $30.44 for large size print.  If you have any questions, please contact the office. 
 

 
 

LENTEN COIN CONTAINERS – FINAL TOTAL  
 

Thank you all for your continued generous support of PWS&D.    
St. Paul’s raised a total of $1,175.18 during the 2021 Lenten Coin drive.   

  
  

 
HAPPY 70TH ANNIVERSARY  

 
Congratulations to Paul and Velma Fazekas on their 70th Wedding Anniversary! 

They were married at St. Paul’s on May 12, 1951.  
  
   

NEWS ‘N VIEWS 
 

Articles for the next edition of St. Paul’s News ‘N Views are due into the office by May 16, 2021. 
   

 
 

MISSION CIRCLE ACTIVITIES 
 

St. Paul’s Mission Circle continues to support the “Raise the Roof” project for the BIME Graduate School 
for Nurses.  Contact Mission Circle for additional information or read more about this project here.   

Mission Circle is also resuming the medical supply collection for the Medical Missions Depot. 
Items for this collection drive include the following: 

 
Toothbrushes First Aid Kits to schools in Africa 

Toothpaste 

Personal care items 

Sports equipment e.g., baseballs, bats, basketballs, etc. 

Wheelchairs Unused medication, even if the bottle says outdated.   
USA army test said most meds are good for 15 years. Walkers 

Kitty litter pails 

Air casts 

Baby blankets 

Pneumonia vests.     

Leftovers from Home Care – once into a person’s home they 
cannot be used again by Home Care or anyone else. 

School supplies Crock shoes (these shoes squeeze in and fill up holes and spaces 
in the shipments). Baseball caps 

 

 

 
CHURCH OFFICE HOURS  

 
REGULAR OFFICE HOURS DURING THE “STAY AT HOME” ORDER WILL BE  

MONDAY TO THURSDAY FROM 9 AM TO 12 NOON.  
 

Outside of office hours, please leave email and phone messages   
and someone will get back to you as soon as possible.  

  

 

http://www.smithfuneralchapel.com/smith/death-notices?death_id=1678
https://www.wmspcc.ca/wp-content/uploads/MIBE-Graduate-School-for-Nurses-Info-Sheet.pdf


 
 

CONTACT US   
Questions or comments, please contact sppc@kwic.com  or call 519-426-1845.     

To unsubscribe, please click here.    
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